From: Matthews, Dave [mailto:Dave.Matthews@directenergy.com] 
Sent: September 15, 2006 4:36 PM
To: BoardSec; Kirsten Walli
Cc: Patrick Hoey; hoakene@bennettjones.ca
Subject: Request for Intervenor Status in EB-2006-0034
Kirsten, I have attached an electronic copy of Direct Energy's request for intervenor status in Enbridge's 2007 Rates Case.  A hard copy of our request is being sent to you by regular mail with a copy mailed to Enbridge as per the Board's Notice of Application.  Please let me know if you require anything further.  Thanks, Dave 
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